
The Texas Rescue Competition, Inc. Annual Spring Meeting and BoD Elections 
 Saturday, April 12, 2003 at 1400  

at the Wyatt family campsite at Lake Whitney State Park.  
 

You will need to enquire at the gate as to the exact location of the campsite. 
 

This year is also the election of all five (5) of the Board of Directors seats. Several of you 
have expressed a desire to be on the board, so here is your chance. Team captains, please 
nominate one or more of your members. Members, look around you and nominate your 
team captain or team mates. Anyone may hold office if they are active in the 
Competition. Nominations may be forwarded to myself or on the TRC, Inc. website 
(www.txrescue.com). We would like to have a slate of candidates by April 1st if possible. 
Nominations may also be made at the meeting.  
 
Those nominated will be contacted to ensure that they are willing to serve if elected. 
Elections will be majority vote of those present at the meeting. At this time, our by-laws 
are not structured to allow proxy or electronic votes. 
 
If anyone has any questions, please feel free to contact any of the Board members (e-mail 
addresses are linked on the website). Looking forward to seeing everyone in April and 
having another great competition! 
 
Greg Higgins 
President, TRC, Inc. 

http://www.txrescue.com/

